STD 7 MID TERM 2, 2017

ENGLISH

	READ THESE INSTR	<u>UCTIONS CAREFULLY</u>			
1.	. Use only an ordinary pencil.				
<i>2</i> .	A CONTROLLED STATE OF				
_	(I) YOUR NAME		OF YOUR SCHOOL		
3.	For each question show chosen is written.	the correct answer by draw	wing line in the brackets in wh	uch the letter you have	
		iey contains blank spaces	numbered 1 to 15. Choose the	e best alternative from	
the	choices given.				
			he was so talented in music		
			ompetition to celebrate his birtl		
4			certain that Faraniko <u>5</u> be the		
****			lecided that since everyone was maginary guitar. Her <u>8</u> strui		
			lared that she had lost her mind		
	e taken to a mental hospita		THE CONTRACTOR OF THE CONTRACT		
		•			
1.	A. call	B. called	C. caled	D. callen	
2.	A. to	B. which	C. that	D. so	
3.	A. his	B. herself	C. himself	D. her	
4.	A. receive	B. recieve	C. receivi	D. riceive	
5.	A. could	B. will	C. would	D. can	
6.	A. her	B. herself	C. himself	D. she	
7.	A. start	B. begin	C. begun	D. began	
8.	A. exaggerated	B. exagerated	C. exagerated	D. exagerrated	
9.	A. infact,	B. in fact!	C. in fact	D. in fact?	
10.	A. to	B. for	C. from	D. in	
	It is hot and makes us _	11 . It is neither carry 1	2 pepper. It is a household pe	et yet it is not an animal	
It is	s easy to look13 and	survive 14 on a diet of	twigs and dry grass. It tends to	die if given too much to	
dri	nk. Sadly it leaves black r	marks 15 the ceiling.			
	8				
11.	A. swaet	B. sweet	C. swort	D. sweat	
12.	. A. no	B. either	C. nor	D. or	
13.	. A. at	B. for	C. after	D. forward	
14	. A. happiest	B. happier	C. happy	D. happily	
15	. A. on	B. in	C. at	D. under	

	Complete the sentences below with the best	21. Choose the sentence which is correctly	
	answer	punctuated.	
16.	The medicine was in a bottle.	A. "Who washed the utensils," asked Fatuma?	
	A. round, small, brown, glass	B. "Who washed the utensils"? asked Fatuma.	
*	B. small, round, brown, glass	C. "Who washed the utensils? asked Fatuma."	
	C. brown, round, small, glass	D. "Who washed the utensils?" asked Fatuma.	
	D. round, brown, small, glass	22: Which of the following sentences is correct?	
17.	Ali and his friend went to the library.	A. Mr. Ogot gets his fish from Lake Victoria.	
	A. Both by	B. mr. Ogot gets his fish from Lake Victoria.	
	B. Both in	C. Mr. ogot gets his fish from Lake Victoria.	
	C. Both	D. Mr. Ogot gets his fish from lake victoria.	
	D. Both of	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
18.	She disagreed with him,	Use the information given below to answer	
	A. did she? B. didn't she?	questions 23-25.	
	C. wasn't she? D. was she?	Mercy, Leah, Winnie and Mary have learnt how to	
19.	Choose the sentence which means the same as	cook different types of food. All the girls can cook ugali,	
	given one	while rice can only be cooked by Mercy and Winnie.	
	I did not have a camera. I did not take photographs.	Leah knows how to cook mandazi. Everyone except	
	A. I wish I had a camera. I would have taken	Winnie knows how to cook chapati.	
	photographs.	*	
	B. I wish I hadn't a camera. I would have taken	23. Who can cook everything except rice?	
	photographs.	A. Mary	
	C. I wish I had a camera. I wouldn't have taken	B. Mercy	
	photographs.	C. Leah	
	D. I wish I was not having a camera. I would not	D. Winnie	
	take photographs.	24. Which food can be cooked by everyone?	
20.	Choose the best conjuctions to fill in the blank	A. Mandazi	
	space.	B. Ugali	
	Mother was washing clothes father was	C. Rice	
	trimming the hedge.	D. Chapati	
	A. because B. and	25. Who can cook ugali and chapati only?	
	C. while D. although	A. Winnie B. Mary	
	D. milivagii	C. Leah D. Mercy	
-			

Read the passage below and then answer questions 26 to 38.

Meena and Sita awoke early. It was only four o'clock in the morning and still very dark. But they could not sleep any longer. They were excited. It was Divali day. Like, most of the families in the village, they were Hindus and they had been preparing for weeks for this very special day. On this day they would honour the Goddess mother Lakshm who offers the gifts of good health, peace of mind, knowledge and understanding.

The girls got up to look through the window. They wanted to see if they could still see the deya which their father and lit the night before. On the night before Divali, Mr. Rampaul lights a deya on the south side of the house and asks God to bless the family and protect it from sickness and death on this day. Deyas are little shallow day bowls about two inches wide. These are made by the local potters who make thousands of them especially for Divali.

Soon the girls' mother, Mrs. Rampaul and their grandmother were up and about. There was a lot to do. Today they would make special sweets and lots of tasty dishes. Grandma was an expert at making the lovely Indian sweets that the children liked so much. She had bought all the special spices she needed to make these delicacies.

Mrs. Rampaul woke her husband and her big son. They were tired. They had worked all week, cleaning the yard and the area around their home and setting up the bamboo arches for the deyas. They had also been fasting for the last two weeks.

When the family had bathed and dressed, they went out into the front yard and made an offering of water at the djhandi, or bamboo flags, which were planted in the ground. They thanked mother earth for the blessings of life and health she had given them. After this prayer the family went inside and the girls helped their mother to prepare breakfast. The everyone sat down to enjoy a meal of fresh fruits.

Divali is a day of joy, but it is also a day of prayer. During the day Mr. Rampaul played special songs on his stereo. Grandma who seemed to know all the songs sang along and encouraged the girls to join her.

- 26. Why were the girls excited?
 - A. Because they could not sleep any longer
 - B. Because it was in the morning
 - C. Because they were Hindus
 - D. Because it was Divali day
- 27. How long had the family been preparing for this very special day?
 - A. Four weeks
 - B. One week
 - C. Some weeks
 - D. One year
- 28. The following are gifts offered by mother Lakshmi:-
 - A. good health, peace of mind and understanding
 - B. understanding, knowledge and wealth
 - C. Good health, wealth and wisdom
 - D. Understanding, knowledge and wisdom
- 29. When did Mr. Rampaul light the deya?
 - A. On the night before Divali
 - B. On Divali day
 - C. When he woke up
 - D. When the girls woke up
- 30. Who made the deyas?
 - A. Mr. Rampaul
 - B. Meena and sita
 - C. Grandma
 - D. The local potters
- **31.** According to the passage who blessed the family and protects it from sickness and death?
 - A. The Goddess
 - B. Mother Lakchmi
 - C. The God
 - D. Mrs. Rampaul
- **32.** Which of the following statement is correct according to the passage?
 - A. Mrs. Rampaul lit the deva
 - B. Grandma was an expert at making Indian sweets
 - C. Rampaul's family lived in the urban area
 - D. Meena and Sita were twin sister

- - A. Mr. Rampaul and his son
 - B. Mr. Rampaul and her son
 - C. Grandma and Mrs. Rampaul
 - D. Neema and Sita
- **34.** Who did not do the following work, cleaning the yard and setting up the bamboo arches?
 - A. Mr. Rampaul
 - B. The big son
 - C. Mr. Rampaul and the big son
 - D. Mrs. Rampaul
- 35. The meal mentioned in the passage was of:-
 - A. fresh fruits
 - B. tasty dishes
 - C. special spices
 - D. delicacies
- 36. Divali is not a day of
 - A. joy
 - B. singing
 - C. sadness
 - D. prayer
- **37.** Who seemed to know all the songs played on the stereo?
 - A. Mrs. Rampaul
 - B. Grandma
 - C. Mr. Rampaul
 - D. The girls
- **38.** What is the best title of the story?
 - A. Deyas
 - B. The Goddess
 - C. Rampaul's family
 - D. Divali

Read the passage below to answer questions 39-50.

The third edition of the First Lady's Half Marathon held in Nairobi proved a major success with more than 40,000 participants taking to the course to raise funds for the Beyond Zero Campaign.

For the first time, the race that started outside the Nyayo National Stadium before ending inside the arena attracted a team from Rwanda led by the country's first Lady Jeannatte Kagame. People from all walks of life, young and old started trickling into the stadium as early as 4 am for the races that got under way shortly after 6.30 am with the wheelchair races.

The weather didn't disappoint for both the elite and normal athletes with fast times registered in 21km and 10km races. The host, first Lady Margaret Kenyatta, flagged off the 21km race at 7 am before she embarked on the 10km race battle toe-to-toe with her visiting counterpart from Rwanda at 7.45 am. Some elite athletes like Catherine Ndereba, Edith Masai and Lorna Kiplagat and Deputy president William Ruto's wife Rachel accompanied the first

Mr. Ruto was not left behind. He ran the 10km race alongside Olympic and world 3000m steeple chase champion. Ezekiel Kemboi, lands cabinet secretary Jacob Kaimenyi among others.

Mrs. Kenyatta started the race in 2014 as part of her efforts to raise funds for the improvement of maternal and child health care in Kenya in a campaign Beyond Zero.

- 39. Which edition of the first lady's Half Marathon was held in Nairobi?
 - A. Fifth
- B. Fourth
- C. Third
- D. First
- 40. From the passage, what is the meaning of the underlined word participants?
 - A. A person who takes place in an activity
 - B. A person who is watching an event
 - C. A person who is controlling a crowd of people
 - D. A person who is on a wheelchair
- 41. What was the main purpose for the Beyond Zero Campaign race according to the passage?
 - A. To invite the First Lady of Rwanda Jeannette Kagame
 - B. For many elite athletes to take part in the race
 - C. To make sure young and old take part in the
 - D. To raise funds for the improvement of mother and child health
- 42. Which team was led by first lady Jeannette Kagame?
 - A. Uganda
- B. Kenva
- C. Rwanda
- D. Burundi
- 43. According to the passage which people started trickling into the stadium?
 - A. Poor and rich
- B. Young and old
- C. Young and disabled D. Elite and normal
- 44. Where did the race start?
 - A. In Nairobi
 - B. Outșide Beyond Zero Stadium
 - C. Outside Nyayo National Stadium
 - D. Inside Nyayo National Stadium

- **45.** According to the passage, both the elite and normal athletes registered with which fast time races?
 - A. 20km and 11km races
 - B. 20km and 12km races
 - C. 21km and 11km races
 - D. 21km and 10km races
- 46. Who flagged off the 21km race at 7 am?
 - A. First Lady Margaret Kenyatta
 - B. First lady Jeannette Kagame
 - C. William Ruto
 - D. Deputy President's wife Rachel Ruto
- 47. Which race did Deputy president William Ruto ran?
 - A. 21km race
- B. 3000m race
- C. 10km race
- D. 20km race
- 48. Who accompanied the first ladies in running the 21km race?
 - A. William Ruto and his wife Rachel
 - B. Lands Cabinet Secretary Jacob Kaimenyi
 - C. Ezekiel Kemboi Olympic and world 3000m champion
 - D. Elite athletes and William Ruto's wife Rachel
- 49. When was the race started according to the passage?
 - A. Year 2015
 - B. Year 2014
 - C. Year 2016
 - D. Year 2013
- 50. The best title for the passage is:-
 - A. Elite athletes half marathon
 - B. Deputy president half marathon
 - C. First Lady's Half Marathon
 - D. Beyond Zero Half Marathon